
 

 

                   

       

                          Children’s Immunisation Team  

Cedar House 

St Michaels Hospital 

                        Gater Drive 

Enfield 

               EN2 0JB   

      Email: beh-tr.enfieldimmunisationteam@nhs.net 

                                                                                                          Telephone: 0208 702 3499  

 

Dear Parent / Carer           

  
Re – Year 9 HPV2 catch up   Immunisation Appointment 
  
Venue : Millfield Theatre, Silver Street, Edmonton, London, N18 1PJ 
  
Date :  28th January 2021 
  
Now more than ever, the importance of vaccinations to prevent the outbreak of infectious 
diseases has been highlighted by the NHS, who are urging parents to bring their children 
forward for these lifesaving vaccines, throughout Covid-19 and beyond.  
  
The Enfield Immunisation Team is continuing its service during current school closures due to 
Coronavirus. Even though the school remains closed for normal school activities, we are 
running clinics at the above venue to provide immunisations that would have been given in 
school. 
 
Please note that this vaccination is for the second dose of the HPV vaccination. Your child 
should have already received their first dose in School whilst they were in year 8, this 
second dose will complete the course.  
 
If you did not consent for your child to have their first dose of the vaccine in year 8, but 
have now changed your mind, please also bring your child to the above session, as it is not 
too late. 
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Immunisation appointment timings will be arranged alphabetically according the first letter of 
your child’s surname; please see below, and bring your child to their allocated slot 
 
Surname begins with A-C please attend between 10am – 10:30am 
Surname begins with D-F please attend between 10:30am – 11am 
Surname begins with G-I please attend between 11am – 11:30am 
Surname begins with J-L please attend between 11:30am – 12pm 
 
Surname begins with M-O please attend between 12:30pm – 1pm 
Surname begins with P-S please attend between 1pm – 1:30pm 
Surname begins with T-W please attend between 1:30pm – 2pm 
Surname begins with X-Z please attend between 2pm – 2:30pm 
 
 
  
The safety of all young people, families and staff will always be of the highest priority and 
consequently extra infection control measures will be in place to protect them throughout.. 
Please note that all NHS staff will be wearing PPE. 
  
If you think you child or any member of your family household has, or think they have 
symptoms of Coronavirus, please do not attend this appointment. Symptoms include 
fatigue, fever, persistent cough, sore throat, shortness of breath, diarrhoea, chills and skin 
rashes.  
 
On the Day: 

 Please be on time so we can manage the session safely for the benefit of all. Please 
note that latecomers may not been seen 

 The young person can be accompanied by 1 adult only 
 Facemasks should be worn by both young person and the accompanying adult 
 Standard Covid-19 screening questions will be asked prior to admission to the building 

In the event you are unable to attend, please contact our service for more information at the 
following email address : 

  
beh-tr.enfieldimmunisationteam@nhs.net  
  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ann Rebak 

Team Lead Immunisation nurse 

Children’s Immunisation Team  
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